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Builders Welcome Metronet Consultation 

The Master Builders Association has welcomed the decision of the Planning, Transport and Lands 

Minister, Rita Saffioti to establish a Metronet Reference Group. 

Master Builders Director Michael McLean said that Metronet was a significant infrastructure project 

which required a lot of careful planning and risk management analysis to capitalize on its potential. 

“Metronet will mean different things to different people, so it is a wise decision on the McGowan 

government’s part to consult with the major stakeholder groups as the project evolves,” Mr McLean 

said. 

“Whilst the Metronet public transport infrastructure is being developed, it is important to plan 

ahead to ensure that adjoining land is being put to optimal use for the betterment of taxpayers and 

the community at large. 

“Master Builders looks forward to participating on the Metronet Reference Group which is likely to 

consider some complex planning issues but should adopt an innovative approach to ensure that 

Metronet is remembered as a truly iconic project.”  

For more information please contact: 

Michael McLean, Director - w: 9476 9800 m: 0412 376 660 

 


